
 

 

2022-2023 Student Schedules 
 
Dear parent/guardian(s),  

 
BTHS students will be able to view finalized schedules for the 2022-23 school year using 
Home Access Center (HAC) on August 3rd ONLY.    
 
To request a correction at that time students must use the schedule correction link only. 
This link will be available/live from August 3rd at 7:30 AM until August 4th at 12:00 
PM.  After the 4th the link will no longer be active.  
 
The below reasons to request a schedule correction will be the only ones considered per 
district student progression policy: 

• Duplicate course 
• Missing a course 
• Misplaced/wrong level 

 
 
School Counselors do not have access to modify schedules or requests in any 
way. Please do not email your counselor directly, they are unable to change schedules per 
administration. The only way to request a correction is via the online form.   
 
Schedules will be final and available at the end of the day on August 8th.  
 
Look for an additional email coming August 1st about schedule preview.  
 

 


